
SNAG Meeting - 28th March 2018 

 

Members present: 
Mrs Goss 
Jayden – Year 1 (Elm) 
Vivaan – Year 2 (Hazel) 
Anton – Year 6 (Wisteria) 
Zak – Year 5 (Beech) 
 

Things discussed: 
 

 Collected in some questionnaires (Anton, Vivvan). Send more to Zak, Jayden needs to look 
for his. 

 Collected in posters from Vivvan and Anton. NEED TO ASK SOMEONE IF THERE IS A DISPLAY 
BOARD SNAG CAN USE IN THE HALL. 

 Mrs Goss to create a class food diary – collect information on the snacks the children have 

at breaktime or what they eat for lunch etc. 
 Possible trip to a supermarket to talk to someone about food waste and what they do to 

promote healthy eating – Mrs Goss to follow up. 
 Mrs Goss also to speak to someone in the kitchen about a 'trip' down there to see behind 

the scenes, how they prepare healthy meals and maybe interview them. 
 Children keen to run a cooking club or make smoothies for the other children – discussed 

fundraising for the materials and ingredients . Mrs Delginova to liaise with Mrs Goss about 
running a tuck shop with the Eco Warriors, selling/distributing the left over KS1 fruit. 

 Children were also keen to look into donating to a local food bank and maybe organising 
something across the school for that. 

 After Easter, do a ‘duty’ in the lunch hall promoting the use of the salad bar. SNAG group to 
create a promotional leaflet to hand out to children. 

 
 

Actions: 
Next Meeting – Wednesday 18th April 
 

 Check out display board (Mrs G) 

 Contact local supermarket regarding a visit (Mrs G) 

 Organise a time to visit the kitchen (Mrs G) 

 Organise a duty at lunchtime in the hall to promote the salad bar. 
 
SNAG group to collect ideas for a promotional leaflet for the salad bar over Easter.  


